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Industrial Gases in Petrochemical Processing
1997-11-19 offers detailed coverage of the
perochemical applications of large volume
industrial gases the text examines the factors
that influence the cost of producing and
delivering gases and the economic reasons for
choosing specific manufacturing methods it
emphasizes the commercial areas that employ
industrial gases as feedstocks
Industrial Gases in Petrochemical Processing
1997-11-19 offers detailed coverage of the
perochemical applications of large volume
industrial gases the text examines the factors
that influence the cost of producing and
delivering gases and the economic reasons for
choosing specific manufacturing methods it
emphasizes the commercial areas that employ
industrial gases as feedstocks
Dictionary of Oil, Gas, and Petrochemical
Processing 2013-12-04 in industry
miscommunication can cause frustration create
downtime and even trigger equipment failure by
providing a common ground for more effective
discourse the dictionary of oil gas and
petrochemical processing can help eliminate
costly miscommunication an essential resource
for oil gas and petrochemical industry
professionals enginee
Chemistry of Petrochemical Processes
2001-07-26 in chemistry of petrochemical
processes readers find a handy and valuable
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source of information containing insights into
petrochemical reactions and products process
technology and polymer synthesis the book
reviews and describes the reactions and
processes involved in transforming petroleum
based hydrocarbons into the chemicals that
form the basis of the multi billion dollar
petrochemical industry in addition the book
includes information on new process
developments for the production of raw
materials and intermediates for petrochemicals
that have surfaced since the book s first
edition provides a quick understanding of the
chemical reactions associated with oil and gas
processing contains insights into
petrochemical reactions and products process
technology and polymer synthesis
Petrochemistry 2020-04-06 a comprehensive
textbook on petrochemical conversion processes
for petroleum and natural gas fractions as
produced by refinery operations this
innovative textbook provides essential links
between the chemical sciences and chemical
technology between petrochemistry and
hydrocarbon technology the book brings alive
key concepts forming the basis of chemical
technology and presents a solid background for
innovative process development in all chapters
the processes described are accompanied by
simplified flow schemes encouraging students
to think in terms of conceptual process
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designs petrochemistry petrochemical
processing hydrocarbon technology and green
engineering introduces students to a variety
of topics related to the petrochemical
industry hydrocarbon processing fossil fuel
resources as well as fuels and chemicals
conversion the first chapter covers the
fundamentals and principals for designing
several of the processes in the book including
discussions on thermodynamics chemical
kinetics reactor calculations and industrial
catalysts the following chapters address
recent advances in hydrocarbon technology
energy technology and sources of hydrocarbons
the book then goes on to discuss the
petrochemical industry based on four basic
pillars all derived from petroleum and natural
gas production of lower alkenes other sources
of lower alkenes petrochemicals from c2 c3
alkenes production of btx aromatics chemicals
from btx aromatics c1 technology
diversification of petrochemicals the growing
importance of sustainable technology process
intensification and addressing greenhouse gas
emissions is reflected throughout the book
written for advanced students working in the
areas of petrochemistry hydrocarbon technology
natural gas energy materials and technologies
alternative fuels and recycling technologies
the book is also a valuable reference for
industrial practitioners in the oil and gas
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industry
Industrial Gases in Petrochemical Processing
2009-02 no further information has been
provided for this title
Petrochemical Economics 2010 this compendium
gives an overview of the technologies and
economics in the production of olefins in the
petrochemical industries it highlights the
options and costs for producing olefins using
different technologies and different
feedstocks at a time when the cost of carbon
dioxide emissions are set to be included in
the production cost industry professionals
engineers research scientists and financiers
will find this title a valuable resource
Catalysis in Petrochemical Processes
2012-12-06 the field of petrochemicals started
some years ago with the simple addition
reaction of water to propylene for the
production of isopropyl alcohol currently the
petrochemical industry has become a multi
billion dollar enterprise which encompasses a
wide field of chemical products almost all the
basic organic reactions such as hydrogenation
alkylation substitution polymerization etc are
utilized for the production of these chemicals
it may not however have been possible to
establish this huge industry without the use
of different catalysts in other words the
great advancements in the catalytic area have
supported the vast developments in the
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petrochemical field in this book we have
adopted the idea of discussing the
petrochemical industry from the point of view
of reactants activities and susceptibilities
toward different catalysts the book is thus
classified according to the reaction type this
will eriable students and other users of the
book to base their understanding of the
petrochemical field on the fundamental
principles learned in chemistry how ever the
first chapter is aimed at establishing some
basic facts on the petro chemical industry and
its major uses it discusses without going into
details the raw materials used the
intermediates and the downstream products the
next eight chapters discuss in some detail the
main reactions and the catalysts used for the
production of chemicals and polymers from
petroleum the last chapter is devoted to a
discussion of some of the practical techniques
used in the catalytic field
Multiple Choice Questions on Oil, Gas, and
Petrochemicals 2016-06-28 multiple choice
questions on oil gas and petrochemicals
includes over 1500 questions covering the the
exploration of oil and gas refining of oil
natural gas and petrochemical sectors the book
is useful for students pursuing their bachelor
s or master s degree in petroleum exploration
and for the professionals working in upstream
midstream and downstream sector of oil and gas
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the book would also be used by various
academic institutions and libraries
Fundamentals of Petroleum and Petrochemical
Engineering 2016-04-19 the supply of petroleum
continues to dwindle at an alarming rate yet
it is the source of a range of products from
gasoline and diesel to plastic rubber and
synthetic fiber critical to the future of this
commodity is that we learn to use it more
judiciously and efficiently fundamentals of
petroleum and petrochemical engineering
provides a holi
Oil and Gas Production Handbook: An
Introduction to Oil and Gas Production 2013
different approaches evaluations techniques
and advanced studies on processing and
production of oil gas and petrochemicals have
been included in this book diverse range of
topics such as uses of petrochemicals their
production and refinement natural gas etc have
been covered in this text in a comprehensive
manner with state of the art inputs by
acclaimed experts of this field this book
targets students and professionals alike it
will help new researchers by foregrounding
their knowledge in this branch
Oil, Gas and Petrochemical: Processing,
Production and Management 2016-05-28 the
petrochemical industry is an important area in
our pursuits for economic growth employment
generation and basic needs it is a huge field
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that encompasses many commercial petrochemical
and polymer enabled products the book is
designed to help the reader particularly
students and researchers of petroleum science
and engineering to understand synthesis
processing mechanics and simulation of the
petroleum processes the selection of topics
addressed and the examples tables and graphs
used to illustrate them are governed to a
large extent by the fact that this book is
aimed primarily at petroleum science and
engineering technologists undoubtedly this
book contains must read materials for students
engineers and researchers working in the area
of petrochemicals and petroleum and provides
valuable insights into the related synthesis
processing mechanisms and simulation this book
is concise self explanatory informative and
cost effective
Advances in Petrochemicals 2015-09-30 this
book provides a systematic and comprehensive
introduction to various aspects of production
of petrochemicals beginning with an
introduction to petrochemicals the book
discusses the raw materials scenario with
special reference to india while discussing
the profile of indian petroleum and
petrochemicals industries the book emphasises
on recent advances in the production of basic
raw materials namely olefins aromatics
intermediates and finished products like
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polymers elastomers polyurethane synthetic
fibres and so on issues of environmental
management corrosion and selection of
materials of construction in the petrochemical
industries have also been dealt with it has
been written in consultation with numerous
leading engineers and technologists working in
the petroleum petrochemical and r d centres in
related areas
Location Factors in the Petrochemical Industry
1955 this book discusses effective and
alternative uses for natural gas ng and
highlights the utilization of ng in the field
of methane activation and chemical production
it details the techniques used during the
reforming process of petrochemical and bio
derived fuels and it presents cutting edge
research that describes the utilization of ng
that enables it to be more cost effective and
eliminate the expensive greenhouse gas
emitting process of hydrogen production the
book addresses three major topics ng use in
upstream heavy oil and bitumen upgrading ng
and its use in downstream oil refining through
co aromatization of various feeds in the
petrochemical industry and ng use in the
upgrading of bio derived fuels and discusses
alternative uses of ng in depth chapters
demonstrate uses for ng beyond heating homes
through catalysis and in situ hydrogen
donation and its potential applications for
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the petrochemical and biofuel industries
Petrochemical Process Technology 2006 contents
1 hydrogen synthesis gases and their
derivatives 2 sources of olefinic and aromatic
hydrocarbons 3 the treatment of olefinic c4
and c5 cuts 4 the treatment of aromatic
gasolines 5 acetylene 6 monomers for the
synthesis of elastomers bibliography index
Methane Activation and Utilization in the
Petrochemical and Biofuel Industries
2021-11-15 this handbook has been compiled for
readers with an interest in the oil and gas
industry it is an overview of the main
processes and equipment when we searched for a
suitable introduction to be used for new
engineers i discovered that much of the
equipment is described in standards equipment
manuals and project documentation little
material was found to quickly give the reader
an overview of the entire oil and gas industry
while still preserving enough detail to let
the engineer have an appreciation of the main
characteristics and design issues i have had
many requests that downstream processes be
included and have restructured the book into
upstream midstream refining and petrochemical
adding basic information on these facilities
the main focus of the book is still the
upstream production process
Petrochemical Processes.... 2001 the handbook
of petrochemicals and processes gathers
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together in one volume the most frequently
needed information on all major petrochemicals
it will prove an invaluable source of
reference for industrial chemists chemical
engineers and industry professionals as well
as librarians and information centres
concerned with the petrochemical industry book
jacket
Oil and Gas Production Handbook 2015-10-12 the
origins of the petrochemical industry can be
traced back to the 1920s when simple organic
chemicals such as ethanol and isopropanol were
first prepared on an industrial scale from by
products ethylene and propylene of oil
refining this oil based petrochemical industry
with lower olefms and aromatics as the key
building blocks rapidly developed into the
enormous industry it is today a multitude of
products that are indispensible to modern day
society from plastics to pharmaceuticals are
derived from oil and natural gas based hydro
carbons the industry had its heyday in the 50s
and 60s when predictions of future growth
rates tended to be exponential curves however
two developments that took place in the early
70s disturbed this simplistic and optimistic
view of the future firstly the publication of
the report for the cub of rome on the limits
to growth emphasized the finite nature of non
renewable fossil fuel resources secondly the
oil crisis of 1973 emphasized the
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vulnerability of an energy and chemicals
industry that is based largely on a single raw
material
Petrochemicals 1986 a comprehensive collection
of peer reviewed data and information on
corrosion in the petroleum petrochemical and
chemical processing industries from a number
of asm international publications the
principal sources are corrosion volume 13 and
failure analysis and prevention volume 11 of
asm h
Handbook of Petrochemicals and Processes 1999
petroleum technology natural gas petroleum
refining refineries chemical engineering
chemical technology equipment gases combustion
relief valves valves pressure control burners
pilot flames
Energy Management Handbook for Petroleum
Refineries, Gas Processing, and Petrochemical
Plants 1979 leveraging synergies between
refining and petrochemical processes provides
a detailed description of the interfaces and
connections between crude oil refining and
petrochemicals it offers a view of global and
regional markets and economic opportunities
for synergies between these sectors features
shows a global and regional market outlook for
crude oil refining and petrochemical sectors
explores economic and market opportunities for
taking advantage of the synergies between both
sectors analyzes the technical challenges and
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opportunities that come with these synergies
gives an outlook and prediction of what
companies will be able to achieve in the mid
term future provides introductory and
explanatory material as well as in depth
insight into future technology and market
developments this book serves as a reference
for professionals in chemical engineering oil
and gas engineering and industrial chemistry
it aims to help engineers and industry
professionals understand the challenges and
the potential benefits of developing expansion
or optimization projects that may bridge the
gap between refining and petrochemicals
Chemicals from Synthesis Gas 1983-05-31 the
challenge for both effluent purification and
cooling water conditioning is the search for
minimum makeup water consumption and
consequently optimum effluent recovery in
order to ensure better environmental
protection
USSR, Energy Consumption in the Chemical,
Petrochemical, and Petroleum Refining
Industries 1987 crises in oil gas and
petrochemical industries loss prevention and
disaster management volume two provides an
overview of both natural and manmade disasters
occurring in oil gas and petrochemical
industries and prepares special solutions
based on their types the book focuses on loss
prevention and disaster management in
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petrochemical industries from different points
of view sections review methods for making the
apparatus safer and continue with discussions
on the process of facing and managing
disasters during the occurrence final sections
cover loss and economic analysis after
disasters and methods of reversibility are
presented with case studies from around the
world introduces pre disaster strategies in
oil gas and petrochemical industries describes
during disaster strategies in oil gas and
petrochemical industries discusses post
disaster management methods in oil gas and
petrochemical industries
Corrosion in the Petrochemical Industry
1994-01-01 energy is perhaps a countrys most
vital need without energy nothing will move it
is recognised that the common fossil fuels
like coal and petroleum are exhaustible assets
once consumed they do not grow again hence
there is global realisation that if we are not
careful and farsighted about the use of these
fuels we may well run out of them in not very
distant future of the two petroleum is more
efficient and useful fuel a very wide range of
products are derived from oil and natural gas
and hence these are preferred as raw material
for petrochemical industries it is necessary
that the common man knows how geologists and
geophysicists look for deposits of oil and gas
in the bowels of earth how are these recovered
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and how can we use our deposits efficiently by
adopting modern techniques the book highlights
the trials and tribulations of exploration and
production of oil and gas in different parts
of the world under different geological
ecological conditions oil and gas occur under
varying conditions of terrain depth pressure
temperature etc exploration involves several
disciplines to speculate where oil pools could
be located in depth off shore exploration
which is on the increase involves greater risk
besides being several times more expensive
than exploration on land every year we are
drilling in greater and greater depths of off
shore waters under very hostile weather
conditions when a field shows signs of
depletion or sometimes even earlier secondary
methods of production are adopted these are
designed to get as much oil from the reservoir
as possible this may appear simple but it
involves the use of the latest technology in
production operations once oil and gas are
sent to the refineries or petrochemical
factories the latest chemical technologies are
employed to obtain various products having a
wide range of uses the variety of
petrochemical products derived from oil and
gas is astounding these topics find due space
in this volume the book also deals with the
pollution due to the oil industry as the
hazard of blow outs the leakages of oil and
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gas from pipe lines and the extensive spills
from damaged ships and storages are matters of
grave concern to the society the future of the
oil industry is yet another enigma are we
really coming to the end of theworlds
resources of oil and gas the book offers views
on this subject its language is simple except
for the occasionalunavoidable use of technical
terms and concepts it is hoped that the reader
will find the contents interesting
Petroleum, Petrochemical and Natural Gas
Industries. Flare Details for General Refinery
and Petrochemical Service 2009-02-28 this book
covers risk assessment for onshore and
offshore facilities refinery units pipelines
and petrochemical processing from their rich
experience as technical consultants the
authors discuss risk analysis safety system
engineering safety instruments software
development for fast priorization and
inspection and accident investigation the
reader thus gets full insight into risk
assessment and management in the oil and gas
industry
Leveraging Synergies Between Refining and
Petrochemical Processes 2020-12-16 this
handbook provides a comprehensive but concise
reference resource for the vast field of
petroleum technology built on the successful
book practical advances in petroleum
processing published in 2006 it has been
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extensively revised and expanded to include
upstream technologies the book is divided into
four parts the first part on petroleum
characterization offers an in depth review of
the chemical composition and physical
properties of petroleum which determine the
possible uses and the quality of the products
the second part provides a brief overview of
petroleum geology and upstream practices the
third part exhaustively discusses established
and emerging refining technologies from a
practical perspective while the final part
describes the production of various refining
products including fuels and lubricants as
well as petrochemicals such as olefins and
polymers it also covers process automation and
real time refinery wide process optimization
two key chapters provide an integrated view of
petroleum technology including environmental
and safety issues written by international
experts from academia industry and research
institutions including integrated oil
companies catalyst suppliers licensors and
consultants it is an invaluable resource for
researchers and graduate students as well as
practitioners and professionals
Industrial Water Treatment 1995 written by an
author with over 38 years of experience in the
chemical and petrochemical process industry
this handbook will present an analysis of the
process steps used to produce industrial
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hydrocarbons from various raw materials it is
the first book to offer a thorough analysis of
external factors effecting production such as
cost availability and environmental
legislation an a z list of raw materials and
their properties are presented along with a
commentary regarding their cost and
availability specific processing operations
described in the book include distillation
thermal cracking and coking catalytic methods
hydroprocesses thermal and catalytic reforming
isomerization alkylation processes
polymerization processes solvent processes
water removal fractionation and acid gas
removal flow diagrams and descriptions of more
than 250 leading edge process technologies an
analysis of chemical reactions and process
steps that are required to produce chemicals
from various raw materials properties
availability and environmental impact of
various raw materials used in hydrocarbon
processing
Crises in Oil, Gas and Petrochemical
Industries 2023-07-13 this book addresses
corrosion problems and their solutions at
facilities in the oil refining and
petrochemical industry including cooling water
and boiler feed water units further it
describes and analyzes corrosion control
actions corrosion monitoring and corrosion
management corrosion problems are a perennial
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issue in the oil refining and petrochemical
industry as they lead to a deterioration of
the functional properties of metallic
equipment and harm the environment both of
which need to be protected for the sake of
current and future generations accordingly
this book examines and analyzes typical and
atypical corrosion failure cases and their
prevention at refineries and petrochemical
facilities including problems with pipelines
tanks furnaces distillation columns absorbers
heat exchangers and pumps in addition it
describes naphthenic acid corrosion stress
corrosion cracking hydrogen damages sulfidic
corrosion microbiologically induced corrosion
erosion corrosion and corrosion fatigue
occurring at refinery units at last fouling
corrosion and cleaning are discussed in this
book
Petroleum Refining and Petrochemical Based
Industries in Eastern India. 2000 this
expanded edition introduces new design methods
and is packed with examples design charts
tables and performance diagrams to add to the
practical understanding of how selected
equipment can be expected to perform in the
process situation a major addition is the
comprehensive chapter on process safety design
considerations ranging from new devices and
components to updated venting requirements for
low pressure storage tanks to the latest nfpa
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methods for sizing rupture disks and bursting
panels and more completely revised and updated
throughout the definative guide for process
engineers and designers covers a complete
range of basic day to day operation topics
The World Of Petroleum 1992-01-01 with demand
for petroleum products increasing worldwide
there is a tendency for existing refineries to
seek new approaches to optimize efficiency and
throughput in addition changes in product
specifications due to environmental
regulations greatly influence the development
of petroleum refining technologies these
factors underlie the need for this fifth
edition of the chemistry and technology of
petroleum which continues in the tradition of
the bestselling fourth edition proving readers
with a detailed overview of the chemistry and
technology of petroleum as it evolves into the
twenty first century the new edition has been
updated with the latest developments in the
refining industry including new processes as
well as updates on evolving processes and
various environmental regulations the book
covers issues related to economics and future
refineries examines the changing character of
refinery feedstock and offers new discussions
on environmental aspects of refining it
contains more than 300 figures and tables
including chemical structures and process flow
sheets a useful reference for scientists and
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engineers in the petroleum industry as well as
in the catalyst manufacturing industry this
book introduces readers to the science and
technology of petroleum beginning with its
formation in the ground and culminating in the
production of a wide variety of products and
petrochemical intermediates
Risk Assessment 2020 the purpose of this book
is to provide readers with a thorough
introduction to the essential design and
operation aspects of olefins plants for this
purpose it is necessary to develop the
knowledge of the readers who are interested to
know more about olefins plants employing steam
cracking technology the author has gathered
and developed this book based on extensive
experience in many olefins projects as well as
olefins operating plants included with this
book are valuable materials provided by some
contributions representing top and reputable
olefins licensors and olefins equipment
manufacturers for readers to gain insight
information and content about steam cracker
plants the contributors are linde chevron
phillips chemical company cp chem tske graham
natco snm and yj tmc an effort has been made
to include essential and useful material for
readers in the form of guidelines and
suggestions g s as well as design and
operation checklists gathered and based on the
author s extensive experience in many steam
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cracker plants
Springer Handbook of Petroleum Technology
2017-12-20
Natural Gas Utilization in Petrochemical
Production, Chemical Production, Energy
Applications, Transportation 1984*
Handbook of Industrial Hydrocarbon Processes
2010-12-24
Corrosion Problems and Solutions in Oil
Refining and Petrochemical Industry 2016-10-24
Applied Process Design for Chemical and
Petrochemical Plants: Volume 1 1995-02-23
Trends in Petrochemical Technology 1976
Petrochemical Processes 1989
The Chemistry and Technology of Petroleum,
Fifth Edition 2014-02-26
The Miracle of Petrochemicals 2009
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